
 
 
 
 

School Council Meeting 
Tuesday 12th February 2019 

10am in HT’s office with Mrs Hudson 
 
 
 

1)  Home Learning update 
At the end of last academic year, the teachers, Governors and parents 
gathered together to review our Home Learning Policy (each of your teachers 
had also asked for the children’s opinions too).  All agreed what was best.  
Today the School Council reps reported back on how this updated policy is 
going.  The reps shared that each child has a homework folder to enable them 
to be more organised, that it is important to read daily, that they are enjoying 
the KIRFS (Key Instant Recall Facts) for maths and have individual spelling 
lists to learn.  The KS2 reps said that they have been enjoying the home 
learning projects (and relieved that there isn’t one during the busiest terms, 2 
and 6). 
 
 

2)  Teaching Assistant vacancy 
Mrs Hudson asked for the School Council’s help.  It was agreed that we are 
looking for a TA who is kind, caring, fair, positive, smiley, has good sense of 
humour, who is a good listener and someone who will help us to learn.  The 
candidates will be around the school all day (out at break times and with the 
children in the classrooms) so Mrs Hudson will be asking for the reps’ 
feedback. 
 
 

3)  Next meeting 
Tuesday 12th March 2019 
10am in Mrs Hudson’s office 


